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Rewards Form 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

At our Tutoring Center, we believe in motivating our students through positive reinforcement. 

To recognize and reward the hard work and achievements of our students, we offer small prizes 

such as candy, stickers, and bracelets. We kindly ask for your consent to allow your child to 

receive these rewards. 

Please indicate your consent by signing below: 

 

Parent/Guardian Consent: 

I, the undersigned, give permission for my child, _________________________, to receive the 

rewards listed above, including candy, as part of the Tutoring Center's student reward system. 

Child’s Name: ____________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Name: ____________________________ 

Signature: _______________________________________ 

Date: ___________________________________________ 

 

If you have any concerns or preferences regarding the rewards, please feel free to contact us. 

Thank you for your cooperation and support in encouraging our students' learning and growth. 

Sincerely, 

Beyond Tutoring Services 


